
 
From   
Sent: 25 October 2019 16:05 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cathkin Park 
 
To whom it concerns 

 

As a local resident I’d like to make two points about the above transfer 

 

(I) I am not in favour of the grounds being leased to the Jimmy Johnstone Academy because 

this would close it off from use by the local community  

 

(2) I am in favour of it returning to Third Lanark by way of lease as they are explicit about 

using it for the benefit of the local community. 

 

Thank you 
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